
P-04-321 Arriva Trains Wales services between South West and 
South East Wales 

Petition wording 

We call upon the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Assembly 
Government to ensure that Arriva Trains Wales provide commuter train 
services between South West and South East Wales that are timely, 
convenient, fit-for-purpose and have a suitable number of seats/carriages for 
passengers to travel in comfort. 

Background  

This petition was raised by Bjorn Rödde and collected 162 signatures. 
Supporting information provided by the petitioner and correspondence from 
the Committee to the Minister for Local Government and Communities are 
included below. 
 

 

 


